
UNISON, GMB and Unite unions have launched the Fair Pay campaign. Low pay is a serious issue in local government. In the last two years, local government workers have 
seen their living standards fall as pay remains the same while prices rise. A pay freeze IS a pay cut. This burden is heaviest on the lowest paid as rising power, food and 
transport costs mean they experience a real level of inflation far outstripping RPI. Fair Pay is a matter of justice, but it also makes economic sense as increased wages would 
boost local economies. We’re calling for an end to the pay freeze and for a guaranteed Living Wage of £7.20 per hour for all staff. 

For full details of the campaign visit: www.unison-scotland.org.uk/localgovt
Please return forms by Monday, August 20, 2012, to: Dougie Black, UNISON, Douglas House, 60 Belford Road, Edinburgh, EH4 3UQ
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PETITION FOR FAIR PAY
We, the undersigned, support the Fair Pay campaign which calls for:

        • Fair pay for council workers
        • An end to the pay freeze in local government
        • A Living Wage of at least £7.20 per hour


